NYNEX

c/o NYNEX Government Airs Co.

1300 | Street N.\ Suite 400 WSst, Washington, DC 20005
Tel 202 336 7900

Fax 202 336 7922

Jacob J. Goldberg
Vice President, Access and Network Interconnection Marketing

January 26, 1999 NYNEX

Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

ATTENTION: Common Carrier Bureau

This is to inform you that the NYNEX Telephone Companies, on behalf of New York
Telephone Company, will not be using Transmittal No. 1181 for its Tariff F.C.C. No.
40, Interstate Message Telecommunications Service. This transmittal number was
inadvertently skipped due to an error in our logging procedures.

This 1letter is being filed electronically via the Federal Communications
Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System. Questions regarding this letter
should be addressed to Mary Liz Hepburn at the above address. Additionally, any
inquiries in connection with this letter may be sent via facsimile at 202-336-7858.

/s/ Jacob J. Goldberg

Jacob J. Goldberg
Vice President, Access and Network Interconnection Marketing



